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Olga Hugelmeyer   
Superintendent of Schools   

 

June 14, 2024 

 

Dear Elizabeth Public Schools Learning Community: 

 

As we approach the last week of school, we have many days of excitement and reflection ahead of 

us during which we celebrate the members of Elizabeth Public Schools, special milestones, and the 

rich diversity of our school community.  

 

Over the weekend, we will be celebrating Father’s Day (June 16) and the start of Eid al-Adha 

(begins evening of June 16) and on next Thursday, June 20, we will kickoff the start of our 

eighth grade promotion ceremonies. Following the celebration and observance of Juneteenth 

on June 21, we will return on Monday, June 24 for our last day of the school year to conclude 

our eighth grade promotions and to start our high school commencement ceremonies that will 

continue into Tuesday, June 25. 

 

As we celebrate and observe these upcoming holidays and prepare for these milestone events, I 

would like to thank you for helping make Elizabeth Public Schools such a special place. I am 

really looking forward to honoring our graduating students and those moving up to high school 

over the next week as we conclude another successful school year.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Olga Hugelmeyer 


